
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If Regional employees need access to these clips, please contact 
your Regional Communications Manager (NWRO – Tom Decker; NCRO – Megan Lehman; NERO – 
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Office staff (and others outside of DEP) need access to these clips, please email me at kedeibert@pa.gov  
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Allegheny Front: PA. ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION PROGRAMS RECEIVE $1 MILLION FROM STATE 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-environmental-education-grants-receive-1-million/ 
 
Delco Times: Guest column: Pa. Department of Environmental Protection needs more funding and staff 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2024/05/28/guest-column-pa-department-of-environmental-protection-
needs-more-funding-and-staff/ 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Chester County Press: Comitta introduces Pennsylvania Climate Emissions Reduction Act 
https://www.chestercounty.com/2024/05/29/492961/comitta-introduces-pennsylvania-climate-
emissions-reduction-act 
 
The Reporter: East Rockhill Supervisors Receive Update on Sediment Runoff Reduction Plan 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2024/05/30/east-rockhill-supervisors-receive-update-on-
sediment-runoff-reduction-plan/ 
 
My ChesCo: Pennsylvania American Water Releases 2023 Water Quality Reports 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-american-water-releases-2023-water-
quality-reports/ 
 
Republican Herald: Saint Clair residents oppose renewal of BRADS landfill permit at public hearing  
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/saint-clair-residents-oppose-renewal-of-brads-landfill-permit-
at-public-hearing/article_c48e02a6-695f-5a14-8b31-f4e2aeade862.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Rep. Mandy Steele: Working to plug more dangerous orphan wells 
https://triblive.com/opinion/rep-mandy-steele-working-to-plug-more-dangerous-orphan-wells/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: No trace of “forever chemicals” were detected in water system tests 
conducted (Correction) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/053124/page/4/story/corrections  
 
Train Derailment/Home Explosion/Other 
 
WTAE: Plum family rebuilds home after it was destroyed in Rustic Ridge explosion 
https://www.wtae.com/article/plum-explosion-rustic-ridge-house-rebuild/60955010 
 
Tribune-Review: Laurels & lances: Rebuilding and reversal 
https://triblive.com/opinion/laurels-lances-rebuilding-and-reversal/ 
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Climate Change 
 
Allegheny Front: PITTSBURGH BUILDINGS ARE LOWERING CARBON EMISSIONS BUT MORE CAN BE DONE 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pittsburgh-2030-district-progress-report-green-building-alliance/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
The Derrick: Forest County receives annual Forest Service funds 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/forest-county-receives-annual-forest-service-
funds/article_cde87264-1ebd-11ef-93cc-332636a81c52.html 
 
The Derrick: Students experience the outdoors 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/students-experience-the-
outdoors/article_2c786158-1de8-11ef-a2b4-4ff1c5d451cf.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Nurture a love for nature at Crow’s Nest Preserve 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/05/31/nurture-a-love-for-nature-at-crows-nest-preserve/ 
 
CBS21: Free sunscreen offered at 52 state parks across Pennsylvania 
https://local21news.com/news/local/free-sunscreen-offered-at-52-state-parks-across-pennsylvania# 
 
WTAJ: Rothrock Trail receives donation to continue expansion 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/rothrock-trail-receives-donation-to-continue-expansion/ 
 
Bucks County Herald: Heritage Conservancy’s Croydon Woods nabs 2024 Governor’s Award 
https://buckscountyherald.com/stories/heritage-conservancys-croydon-woods-nabs-2024-governors-
award,50144 
 
WHYY: Philly City Council passes Land Bank acquisition bill considered key to garden land security 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-land-bank-gardens-sheriff-sale-city-council/ 
 
Renovo Record: Game Commission Updates Public on CWD Surveillance and Research 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/111592  
 
Renovo Record: Game Commission pressured to be more transparent and accountable 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/111402  
 
WPXI: Program aimed at controlling deer population in Pittsburgh parks set to expand 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/program-aimed-controlling-deer-population-pittsburgh-parks-set-
expand/OJ76TV2RJJAA7G2OV5YF46GCS4/  
 
WESA: 'Chimney caps, vent pipes, gutters': Why some woodpeckers are major metal heads 
https://www.wesa.fm/2024-05-31/chimney-caps-vent-pipes-gutters-why-some-woodpeckers-are-
major-metal-heads 
 
Herald-Standard: A decade of dedication: Ohiopyle State Park manager retires 
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https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/2024/may/31/a-decade-of-dedication-ohiopyle-
state-park-manager-retires/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh considers sharpshooters in parks to reduce deer population 
https://triblive.com/sports/outdoors/pittsburgh-considers-sharpshooters-in-parks-to-reduce-deer-
population/ 
 
Tribune-Review: What to know about this summer pest: the fall cankerworm 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/what-to-know-about-this-summer-pest-the-fall-cankerworm/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Beaver County farmers sentenced to probation, community service, fines for using illegal 
pesticide to kill birds 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/crime-courts/2024/05/30/beaver-yost-farms-probation-
birds/stories/202405300095 
 
Post-Gazette: Fishing Report: Pre-migration walleye caught near shore at Lake Erie, crappies remain 
active 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2024/05/31/fishing-report-pre-migration-walleye-caught-
near-shore-at-lake-erie-crappies-rem/stories/202405310038 
 
Post-Gazette: Abandoned fishing line snares young bald eagles and other birds in the region 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2024/05/30/fishing-line-ensnared-young-bald-eagles-in-
at-least-two-nests-in-the-region/stories/202405230095 
 
 
Energy 
 
Times Observer: Find long-term energy answers 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2024/05/our-opinion-find-long-term-energy-
answers/ 
 
WICU-TV: Bill to Expand Access to Solar Power Reintroduced 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/50848681/bill-to-expand-access-to-solar-power-reintroduced 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Severe weather tests power grid as outages increase in Cumberland County 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/severe-weather-tests-power-grid-as-outages-increase-in-
cumberland-county/article_a442ef10-1de7-11ef-aaf3-8725276cae70.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Logan, Altoona plans reviewed by planning board 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/05/logan-altoona-plans-reviewed-by-planning-
board/ 
 
Citizens Voice: Residents have concerns about proposed solar form in rural Lehman Township  
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/residents-have-concerns-about-proposed-solar-farm-in-rural-
lehman-twp/article_eb29b606-7955-5db2-84f6-97b0d98ef154.html 
 
WESA: USDA unveils $145M REAP initiative to boost renewable energy in rural America 
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https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-05-31/usda-unveils-145m-reap-initiative-to-boost-
renewable-energy-in-rural-america 
 
Penn Capital Star: Pennsylvania gas producer CNX wants in on the hydrogen revolution 
https://penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/pennsylvania-gas-producer-cnx-wants-in-on-the-
hydrogen-revolution/ 
 
WESA: USDA unveils $145M REAP initiative to boost renewable energy in rural America 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-05-31/usda-unveils-145m-reap-initiative-to-boost-
renewable-energy-in-rural-america 
 
Allegheny Front: GROUPS CALL FOR FREEZE ON HYDROGEN HUB TALKS OVER LACK OF TRANSPARENCY 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/hydrogen-hub-arch2-lack-of-transparency/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: SBA lifts caps on loans earmarked for energy efficiency projects 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/05/30/sba-loan-lending-small-business-energy-
504-7a.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: We need energy diversity 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-we-need-energy-diversity/ 
 
Daily American: Avangrid planning solar energy facility near Garrett 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2024/05/29/avangrid-planning-solar-energy-facility-
near-garrett-somerset-county/73861962007/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: It started with a dream: Families United Network flips the switch to solar 
energy 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/05/it-started-with-a-dream-families-united-
network-flips-the-switch-to-solar-energy/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: One-time-use blanket put out burning electric vehicle 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/053124/page/1/story/one-time-use-blanket-put-out-
burning-electric-vehicle  
 
Renovo Record: Prepare for June 1 Electric Rate Changes: PUC Urges Consumers to Review Energy Bills 
and Explore Possible Summer Savings 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/111514 
 
Renovo Record: Casey Pushes for Changes to Proposed Hydrogen Production Tax Credit 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/111398  
 
Gant News: County seeks public input on comprehensive plan; energy developments noted 
https://gantnews.com/2024/05/29/county-seeks-public-input-on-comprehensive-plan/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
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Renovo Record: Republican Leaders Tour Beech Resources, LLC in Linden: A Look at a Local Natural Gas 
Drilling Site with Dave McCormick and Kurt Smith 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/111387 
 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Tribune-Review: Public meeting scheduled for Parks Township nuke dump cleanup plans 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/public-meeting-scheduled-for-parks-township-nuke-
dump-cleanup-plans/  
 
Lancaster Online: Peach Bottom neighbors can replace expired iodide tablets in June 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/peach-bottom-neighbors-can-replace-expired-iodide-tablets-in-
june/article_7fd2e44c-1e95-11ef-ab72-e3094c769dc6.html 
 
York Daily Record: Live near Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station? Here's how to get your KI tablets 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2024/05/31/free-potassium-iodide-pills-for-residents-near-
peach-bottom-plant/73905570007/ 
 
York Dispatch: Free potassium iodide pills available to those within 10 miles of Peach Bottom nuclear 
plant 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/health/2024/05/30/free-potassium-iodide-pills-available-
to-those-within-10-miles-of-peach-bottom-nuclear-plant/73907467007/ 
 
WFMZ: Residents, employees near Limerick nuclear plant get free potassium iodide pills 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/southeastern-pa/residents-employees-near-limerick-nuclear-plant-
get-free-potassium-iodide-pills/article_e47c6cae-1f00-11ef-821c-fb75a61dc82c.html 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Daily Courier: What to know about bird flu 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/what-to-know-about-bird-flu/article_28f3f476-1ea5-11ef-94c2-
abee82b664b7.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Fox Chapel residents to receive survey about garbage collection options 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/fox-chapel-residents-to-receive-survey-about-garbage-
collection-options/  
 
North Penn Now: State Rep. Steve Malagari hosts paper shredding and e-waste recycling event Saturday 
https://northpennnow.com/news/2024/may/31/state-rep-steve-malagari-hosts-paper-shredding-and-
e-waste-recycling-event-saturday/ 
 
Philly Voice: Philly-area Coke bottler forgoes plastic bottle carriers in favor of recyclable cardboard 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/coke-philadelphia-distributor-cardboard-liberty-coca-cola-no-plastic/ 
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https://www.phillyvoice.com/coke-philadelphia-distributor-cardboard-liberty-coca-cola-no-plastic/


 
NBC 10 Philadelphia: No more plastic rings. Philly Coca-Cola bottler turns to paperboard packaging 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/green/coca-cola-bottling-liberty-paperboard/3871172/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Philly Burbs: Settlement reached in Delaware River chemical spill in Bristol. Who could get funds 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/05/30/philadelphia-delaware-river-chemical-spill-
settlement-bucks-county-trinseo-altuglas-aqua-bristol/73906685007/ 
 
FOX 29: Here's how to check if you're owed money from last year's Delaware River chemical spill 
https://www.fox29.com/news/heres-how-check-youre-owed-money-from-last-years-delaware-river-
chemical-spill 
 
AP: Today in History: May 31, the Johnstown Flood kills more than 2,000 
https://apnews.com/article/today-in-history-may-31-0eb70e1f464ccbb32cdd37b1cd4e3912  
 
Renovo Record: Agricultural Outcry in Loganton: Local Farmers Expose Tensions Over Greene Township 
Supervisors’ Ordinances, Bonds, and Project Delays 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/111655  
 
Renovo Record: City Water Department Initiates a Rate Hike to Hit Lock Haven Customers as of July 23, 
2024 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/111380  
 
Gant News: Public notice given that Moore Fire Protection will conduct flow testing 
https://gantnews.com/2024/05/29/public-notice-moore-fire-protection-to-conduct-flow-testing/  
 
Gant News: CMA to flush distribution system 
https://gantnews.com/2024/05/28/cma-to-flush-distribution-system-2/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Delco Today: PECO Celebrates 20 Years of Green Region Open Space Program with Nearly $3 Million to 
400 Organizations 
https://delco.today/2024/05/peco-green-region-open-space/  
 
The Times Herald: From the Ground Up: Trees can Bring Bees to Pollinate for You 
https://www.timesherald.com/2024/05/30/from-the-ground-up-trees-can-bring-bees-to-pollinate-for-
you/  
 
Lancaster Online: Native plant kits for sale from Penn State Extension 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/native-plant-kits-for-sale-from-penn-state-
extension/article_4529cec8-1ebd-11ef-9857-072124bd4c98.html 
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